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Robert Martin, Chairman
Morongo band of Mission Indians
12700 Pumarra Road

Banning, CA 92220

Re:  Morongo Band of Mission Indians Gaming Ordinance Amendment
Dear Chairman Martin:

This letter responds to your request to the National Indian Gaming Commission
(NIGC) to review and approve an amendment to the Morongo Band of Mission Indians
(Tribe) Tribal Gaming Ordinance (Amendment). The Amendment was adopted by the
Tribal Council Resolution No. 041510-02 on April 15, 2010, and submitted to the NIGC
on April 20, 2010.

This letter constitutes approval of the Amendment to the tribal gaming ordinance.
Thank you for submitting the Amendment for my review and approval. The NIGC staff and
I look forward to working with you and the Tribe on future gaming issues. If you have any
questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact John Hay, Senior Attorney,
at 202-632-7003.

George T Skibine
Acting Chairman
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